
 

  

   

 

 

  

 

Friday, 31 May 2024 

  

As you know, industrial action is continuing to impact preparations for the start of crush. 

• As a result, we have been forced to push back the start date for Inkerman Mill by 

four days. 

• We had planned to start production at Inkerman Mill on Thursday 6 June.  

• The new start date is Monday 10 June. 

• We currently expect to start production at our other Burdekin sites on the following 

dates:  

o Pioneer Mill - Monday 10 June  

o Kalamia Mill - Monday 10 June  

o Invicta Mill on one side - Tuesday 11 June. 

• We have been advised of further planned industrial action. Should this go ahead, 

we may need to revise start dates further. 

• We will continue to work closely with you and keep you informed.  

Best regards 

 

JOHN TAIT 

Burdekin Cane Supply Manager  

 

 

  

 
 

 

 


